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DECOS 2010 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO REPEAL BY-LAW 1982-06 

Being a By-law to Designate the Property Municipally Known as 2 Water Street (Dr. 
Spohn Residence) under the Ontario Heritage Act 

The Council of the Town of Penetanguishene will consider repealing By-law 1982-06 being a 
By-law to designate 2 Water Street (Dr. Spohn Residence) under the Ontario Heritage Act at 
their meeting to be held on Wednesday, January 12, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Penetanguishene 
Townhall, 10 Robert Street West, Penetanguishene. 

The proposed repealing By-law is being considered as the original reasons for designation in 
1982 no longer exist in their original state: 

Bargeboard on the main gable and east facing gable; 
Replica finials as referenced in the designation By-law. 

The property will be considered for future heritage recognition under an established 
Recognition Program through the Town as a place of interest. 

Notice of objections to the repealing By-law may be submitted to the Clerk prior to December 
17, 2010. 

Dated at Penetanguishene, Ontario this 1!1h day of November, 2010. 

Holly Bryce, CMO, Town Clerk 
Town of Penetanguishene 
10 Robert Street West 
Penetanguishene, ON L9M 2G2 
Phone: (705) 549-7453 
Fax: (705) 549-3743 
E-mail: hbryce@penetanguishene.ca 
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